
Foothills Music Teachers Association        Monthly Meeting         April 20, 2022

Davina Perret, President, opened the meeting at 9:35 am at Lakewood School of Music with twenty

members present.

Lorian Bartle, Website & End-of-Summer Recital:  requests chairs send updated forms to her by July 1 in

word.doc or pdf form.   The End-of-Summer Recital is on Saturday, August 27, at Anderson Park Pavilion.

Contact Lorian to participate.  This fundraiser for scholarship fund suggests donation of $10/family.

Teachers collect money and forward with one check to Treasurer or via PayPal.

Alyssa Alexander, Programs:  Fernanda Nieto is presenting “When Everything Else fails: Breathe!  A

Mindful Approach to Music Teaching” today.   Contact Alyssa to sign-up to perform at the May Musicale.

Robin Braun reported information on our new location, Lakewood School of Music, 730 Simms St.

Elinore Quandor, Treasurer:  Savings: $17447.38; Checking: $2178.86.

February minutes and March board minutes were approved and will be posted on the website.

April Larsen, Achievement Day:  schedule is October 29 from 9am – Noon at CCU.

Carrie Christensen, Holiday Benefit Recitals:  dates are Dec.3 & 10 at the Lakewood School of Music.

Possibly will use Dec.4 if necessary.  Sign-up with Carrie to reserve your time.

Kathy, Hospitality:   coffee, tea, hot chocolate, water.   Will determine if this will continue in the future.

Arlyce Black, PRP:  Book for next year:  “Moonwalking with Einstein” by Joshua Foer.

Helen Gleason, Sonatina Festival, presented changes to the Standing Rules.  Discussion resulted in

clarification on some statements, which will be included in the correct document presented via email

and voted on at the next meeting.

Jonny Sterling & Thomas Hoops, Winterfest:  date is January 28 at Lakewood School of Music.  The same

Jazz Trio musicians from 2022 are reserved for 2023.

New Business:

Officers for 2022-2023 were unanimously approved as follows:  President – Davina Perret,                      VP

Programs – Alyssa Alexander, VP Membership – Robin Braun, Secretary – Tamie Meise,           Treasurer –

Elinore Quandor.

Announcements: Davina notes that the meeting and musicale will be held at Lakewood School of Music

for our next meeting, May 18, with brunch to follow at Jose O’Sheas, 385 Union Blvd. Lakewood.

Performance Group will meet at the home of Kathy Hammer on May 13.

Davina & Kathy, Mentoring Minute, displayed the book “The Pianist’s Guide to Standard Teaching and

Performance Literature” by Jane Magrath.

Meeting adjourned, 10:32 am

Julianne Hardinger, Secretary


